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First Name: Teresa  

Last Name: Ferenczhalmy 
  

I am the Compact 
Commissioner for: 

New Mexico 
 
  

The membership of the 
state's MIC3 council 
consists of the following: 

Teresa Ferenczhalmy, NM Commissioner 
Beth Mann, SME 
Col Megan Cornett 
Arsenio Romero, NM Public Education Dept 
Kristina Gonzalez, Public Education Dept 
Brigadier General Miguel Aquilar, NM National Guard 
Donnie Quintana, NM Dept of Veteran’s Affairs 
Sally Marquez, NM Activities Association 
Renee Russo, Clovis Schools Superintendent 
  

Two points of contact for 
issues related to the 
Compact in my state are: 

Teresa Ferenczhalmy 
Beth Mann 
 
  

Accomplishments: This year’s main accomplishment was that we did get to hold a 
State Council meeting. I know that sounds trivial but the support 
from the Public Education Department has not been the greatest 
this year. We now have a new POC and am very hopeful that this 
next year will be much better.  

Our Military Representative Col Megan Cornett has been very 
supportive and met with the Commissioner and SME to make a 
plan forward for the council. We will be getting a new Mil Rep in 
July. 

Legislation was passed this year regarding free meals in schools. 
The Citation Correction legislation will be looked at in the 2024 
session. 

All military installation on the state supported Month of the Military 
child this year with installation activities through the month. White 
Sands Missile Range hosted a job fair for 400 high school 
students which was a great success! 

 

Activities: The State Council met on June 8, 2023. 

There were 5 meetings throughout the year between the 
Commissioner and SLOs. We will continue to meet at least 
quarterly next year. 

 

Presentations: No presentations were given this year.  

 


